## **Toys for Tots – Boxes on Campus**

The Millersville University Police Department (MUPD) is participating in the Toys for Tots effort this holiday season. They have placed boxes around campus to gather new toys for children. The boxes are located in the Dilworth Building, the Student Memorial Center, Gordinier Hall, the Palmer Building and the Cove.

You may donate toys until December 7.



Toys for Tots distributes toys to children whose parents cannot afford to buy them gifts for Christmas. The program was founded in 1947 by reservist Major William L. Hendricks. The Marine Toys for Tots Foundation mission "is to collect new, unwrapped toys during October, November and December each year, and distribute those toys as Christmas gifts to needy children in the community in which the campaign is conducted."

The stated goal is to "deliver, through a new toy at Christmas, a message of hope to less fortunate youngsters that will assist them in becoming responsible, productive, patriotic citizens."